
Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project 
Victoria Park /Pakapakanthi (Park 16) Wetland 
Update 3 
February 2021 

Update 

Bardavcol has been appointed as the lead 
contractor to construct the wetland at the 
southern end of Victoria Park/ Pakapakanthi 
(Park 16) and construction work is 
commencing soon. 

Initially, perimeter fencing will be erected 
around the construction area and pathway 
detours will be established. The main 
construction works will then follow including 
clearing the area, earthworks, and installation 
of drainage elements.  

You may have noticed the establishment of a 
large, fenced area in late December 2020 
(north of the proposed wetland site, opposite 
Swaine Avenue).  This area will be used as a 
stockpile site to store and sort soil excavated 
to create the wetland.  This area is temporary 
only and will be reinstated following 
construction.  

Access 

The construction of the wetland will require a 
large area, meaning that some paths and 
exercise equipment at the southern end of 
Park 16 will not be available during this time.  

There is signage on site to guide you along 
safe alternate routes and detours. 

Trucks 

The construction team will mostly access the 
site from Fullarton Road (via the gates 
between Williams and Swift Avenues), with 
some access required from the Greenhill Road 
end of Beaumont Road. 

We encourage you to keep your dog on leash 
if you are walking along the section of path 
next to Fullarton Road. 

COVID-19 impacts 

There may be delays to the project schedule 
depending on any ongoing COVID-19 
restrictions to construction work.  We will 
keep you updated on any impacts via the 
project website and through our email 
database.  

Open Day 

On Saturday 12 December 2020 we held an 
open day on site to provide the opportunity 
for people to learn more about the wetland 
and the construction process.  Approximately 
80 people attended the open day.  Overall 
feedback was very positive with lots of 
support for the wetland.  

Staying in touch 

The project team has developed detailed 
information about the project which is 
contained in the project brochure, fact sheets 
and FAQs. These can be found at 
www.bhkcstormwater.com.au 

Should you have any questions please contact 
our dedicated engagement team on 1300 281 
235 or at info@southparklands.com.au 
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